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To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Refugees in SC?

Governor,

I live in Greer, SC. Greer is partially in Spartanburg Co where refugee 
settlements are planned. This is a grave mistake on the part of the federal 
administration and your administration for allowing the fed to dictate who and 
what comes to our state.

 

As much as you seem to feel it OK to go against the wishes of the people, I fear 
that this will lead to more hate crimes as described by the government. The 
people do not want these settlements yet the government just keeps jamming 
things the people don’t want down our throats. 

 

I think it is time to listen to the people who will affected. I think there will be 
serious repercussions for the people who live in the area on all sides. 

I think it will become a dangerous time in SC.

 

The people are tired of what the government seems to think is in the best 
interest of everyone but the citizens of the US. 

I stand with Senator Lee Bright and call for you to stop  this invasion. The FBI 
cannot guarantee who these people are. You are the only person in SC that can 
stop these actions. 

 

Paris was first, and the US is next. We cannot allow this to happen.

 

Thank you for listening, although I believe you will do what Washington tells you 
to do and not what the people want. 

 


